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YOU’RE INVITED TO AN OPEN HOUSE FOR THE 
2022 STREET AND UTILITY IMPROVEMENTS-REBID 

VERNON CENTER, MINNESOTA 

The 2022 Street and Utility Improvements-Rebid will be discussed at a 
neighborhood meeting on Wednesday, September 20, 2023, from 6:00 p.m. 
to 7:30 p.m. in the Vernon Center Fire Department meeting room, 200 Main 
Street West. This will be an “Open House”, so come when you can and stay 
as long as you’d like. This open house is intended to give residents and the 
public an opportunity to meet with city staff and the engineer’s 
representative and look over the construction plans. It will also provide an 
opportunity to review the contractor’s schedule.  

The project has been awarded to Holtmeier Construction, Inc out of 
Mankato, MN, with work anticipated to start the week of September 11th. 
They have provided a preliminary schedule with six different project phases 
that will be reviewed at the meeting. Though not all streets will be affected, 
the Project is anticipated to affect most residents in town as road closures 
and temporary water shutdowns occur. We encourage all residents to sign 
up for the weekly Project Update letters that will be emailed and posted on 
the City’s website. They will also be posted to the Post Office and City Hall 
bulletin boards. To be included on upcoming Project Updates, please email 
Julie Brinkman at jbrinkman@sehinc.com.  

If you cannot attend this meeting or would like information concerning the 
proposed project, you can contact Chris Knutson of Short Elliott 
Hendrickson Inc. (SEH®) at 507.237.8383 or cknutson@sehinc.com.to make 
the engineer aware of any special problems the project could address. 

WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT THE OPEN HOUSE! 


